
 

 
 
 
 
MDNA Zoom Meeting with Planning Staff and General membership 
Thursday, January 27th, 2022, 5:30pm 
 
Agenda and Minutes 
 

1. Introduction: City Planner Melanie Bishop outlines the presentation for our updated Mission 
Dolores Neighborhood Historic Context Statement, Survey, and 2 new proposed historic districts 

2. MDNA President Peter Lewis gives a history of our preservation efforts since August 2005 
including the completion and adoption of our draft historic context statement and revised 
context statement and survey, in 2010.  

3. Melanie Bishop explains the new revisions, introduces the 2 new historic districts, and explains 
that they will be added to the 5 districts already adopted in the Inner Mission North Survey, 
which will give Mission Dolores a total of 7 small historic districts.  

4. Melanie then leads a question-and-answer session with our general membership and impacted 
property owners. In doing so, she mentions that the process should be concluded by the end of 
February when the final adoption will be recorded with SHPO, in Sacramento. 

5. Approximately 35 people joined the meeting, in addition to Planning Staff and Jacob Bintliff 
from Supervisor Mandelman’s office, who have lent their support in completing this process and 
supporting our historic survey work. Richard Sucré, Deputy Director, Current Planning Division 
also helped with the meeting.  

6. Adjournment was 6:30pm 
 
 
 
 


